
From: rylee rubalcava
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Dave’s hot chicken and Mexican restaurant
Date: Friday, August 9, 2024 4:52:10 PM

You don't often get email from rylee.rubalcava@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello,

I am a homeowner in Whittier. Please reconsider putting a Dave’s hot chicken across the street
from Cane’s. The last thing we need in Whittier is more unhealthy fast food and 2 chicken
spots right next to each other.  Also, please stop approving Mexican restaurants in Uptown
Whittier. We have enough of those. We need more variety and higher quality restaurants. 
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